
Re: Mod2020/0299 – DA2018/1332
Lot 100 DP 1114910 and Lot 7 DP 807906
199 & 207 Forest Way
Belrose NSW

Dear Development Assessment Officer,
I refer to your letter of 15 July 2020, and advise I have inspected the plans of the proposed modification
and raise no objection to the proposal and support the modification.

Yours faithfully
Brian Leckey
306/207 Forest Way
Belrose

Sent: 26/07/2020 12:27:10 PM
Subject: Attention Development Assessment


